
 

The Peters Township Public Library GO Green Club presents 

Drop off your used but in GREAT condition costumes for  
children or adults at the library and get a token for the swap.  

Save resources, packaging, transportation costs, and money this year  
by swapping a costume instead of buying new! 

Come to the library with your token to shop for your swap. 

For questions or to volunteer to help, email ptplgogreenclub@gmail.com.  
This event is part of National Costume Swap Day™, a partnership of Green Halloween® and KIWI magazine, launched in 2010. 

For more ideas to have a Green Halloween, visit www.greenhalloween.org. 


